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I refer to the Pre-Qualification Questionnaire which you recently submitted for the above project.
 
I regret to inform you that due to the impending Comprehensive Spending Review we are unable to
 proceed with this project at this time. I will contact you again as soon as I am able to provide further
 information.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this e-mail.
 
Regards,
 
 




